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I acknowledge receipt of your e mail of 22 March 2011. 
I am not asking for sight of papers - I would just like specific confirmation that when I received confirmation from 
the GMC in 2002 that there would be a hearing into the death of~ ...................... _C._.o_._d._e._..A._ ..................... i you had the relevant 
papers from Hampshire police and presumably this included a statement from Dr. Jane Barton - I can see no 

reference to it in the transcript of the GMC hearing nor can I see reference to the statements from the Haslar staff 

regarding[_-._-..-.c_-~#~_-~_-._-.j~s discharge from Haslar on the 11August 1998 and 17 August 1998 to the Gosport Memorial 

Hospital. Verbally Haslar staff have stated that [.~.~._C~;.~.~.~.~iwas nowhere near death on both occasions. I am aware 
that at least one statements exists from Field Fisher Waterhouse even if it does not a ppear in the transcript. From 

the medical file records I can see that neither the police nor the GMC picked up the fact that the letter from Jane 

Barton to [~-_C.-~ic)_~#~.~s GP at Lee on Solent reporting the death gave the date of setting up the syringe driver as the 
20 August 1998 and death on the 21 August 1998. That report would not have raised a query about the length of 

time between setting up the syringe driver and death whereas a syringe driver set up with the doses of diamorphine 

etc on the 17 and death on the 21 would - or at least all my contacts in the field of palliative care and hospice 

settings seem to think it would have raised alarm bells - as would my experience with dying cancer patients. May I 
have specific answers to my specific questionsi ............ ~-~i~-/~- ........... .~i 


